
Financial Aid Request Denial 

Dear [Applicant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to thank you for your application for 

financial aid for the [specific academic year/semester]. We appreciate the effort you put into 

your application and the information you provided. 

After a thorough review of your request, we regret to inform you that we are unable to approve 

your financial aid application at this time. This decision is based on [brief reason for denial, e.g., 

eligibility criteria not met, insufficient funds, etc.]. 

We understand that this news may be disappointing, and we encourage you to explore other 

financial assistance options that may be available to you, including scholarships and loans. 

If you have any questions or would like more information regarding our decision, please do not 

hesitate to contact our office at [contact information]. 

Thank you for your understanding. We wish you the best in your academic pursuits. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Institution Name] 

[Contact Information] 


